
BUDGET DOCUMENT # yd 

CITY OF 

SAN JOSE 
CITY OF 

Memorandum 
CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY 

TO: MAYOR LICCARDO FROM: Councilmember Donald Rocha 

SUBJECT: BUDGET DOCUMENT DATE: May 24, 2017 

Approved 1 Date 
1 /z 

/ / 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the following recommendation be enacted. 

Proposal 

Program/Project Title: CE# 23 - Installation of two electronic radar signs along Foxworthy Ave. 

Amount of City Funding Required: $ 30,000 

Fund Type (i.e. General Fund, C&C funds, etc.): General Fund 

This change is: 

Proposal Description, including anticipated outcomes (describe how change would affect services 
for San Jose residents, businesses, community groups, etc.): 

Foxworthy Avenue is a heavily travelled east-west corridor (given it's relatively small size of two 
lanes) and is used by thousands of motorists each day. It was part of our 2016 Pavement 
Maintenance Program, and since the maintenance of Foxworthy Avenue, there have been several 
accidents due to the excessive speed of vehicles near the Kirk Community Center and at least one 
vehicle hit a house. With the installation of two electronic speed signs in the area, we feel they 
could have a traffic calming effect. 

X One-time Ongoing 

Funding Source 

O Essential Services Reserve ($2 million) 

• Other (Program/Project/Fund): 



Department or Organization: DOT 

Department or Organization Contact (list contact information for the individual that certified cost 
estimates contained within your recommendation): 

Name: Alex Shkouratoff 

Phone number: 408-975-3703 

E-mail address: alex.shkouratoff@sanjoseca.gov 
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